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TO: Paul Layer, Vice President, UA Statewide 

From:UAA Faculty Senate Executive Board  
(Maria Williams, President; Scott Downing, 1st VP; Sharon Chamard, Past President; Jennifer 
Brock 2nd Vice President; Greg Protasel, Chair GAB; Yvonne Chase, Chair, UAB)  

Re:  Statewide Research Council membership 

Dear VP Layer 

The UAA Faculty Senate Executive Board nominates Nathaniel Hicks to serve as the UAA faculty 
representative on the statewide Research Council. 

The system wide Research Council has a designated faculty representative from each university. 
Currently, UAA does not have a faculty representative on the Research Council.  

Thank you 

29 October 2018
Faculty Alliance
Attachment
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